
To the honorable Members of the House Finance Committee: 
 
My name is Marc Bialek, and I am the executive director of the Rhode Island Nursery and 
Landscape Association. RINLA is the voice of 200 Landscape and Nursery businesses in 
Rhode Island for over 100 years, and I am writing in support of H5534, which would allow small 
and urban farms to receive the same tax exemptions that large farms receive in our state. 
 
Rhode Island has some of the country's most expensive land prices; therefore, many of our 
most productive and thriving farms are under five acres. A farm’s tax status should not be based 
on land size. Given the land prices in this state, there will only be more small and urban farms in 
the future. This bill is important to me because it will directly impact the financial well-being of my farm 

and all farms in Rhode Island.  
  
Sincerely, 
 
Marc Bialek 
 
--  

Marc Bialek 

Executive Director 

Rhode Island Nursery & Landscape Association 
PO Box 984, West Kingston, RI 02892 
401-297-5809 
executivedirector@rinla.org 
www.rinla.org [rinla.org] 
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Please don't print this e-mail unless you need to. "Save Trees"  

 

mailto:executivedirector@rinla.org
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.com%2Fv3%2F__http%3A%2Fwww.rinla.org%2F__%3B!!KKphUJtCzQ!OkOtNlLcsn7vZPqBQuUzOGrm6_4362sijEfKQMN5m-f_EJRSm19ONFpKcNxpv-w-J-k_XPiCRLlbCd66tyNJDHK3Kpo6a6tQaxI%24&data=05%7C02%7CHousefinancecomm%40rilegislature.onmicrosoft.com%7C596ea57a75e54bf8ca7308dd91865fae%7C9fe6112ca456463789dc0f284ceffc66%7C0%7C0%7C638826728503475199%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HSgfdVE6n7lkwox8qRz9sCxQKB2x452utTp7%2BxpRh9I%3D&reserved=0

